
Friday, November 3, 2023  
 

 
 

Photography Exhibition for  
Instructor & his Art League students 

 

  

The Advanced Photography 
class under instructor John 

Cardone have joined his 
exhibition at the Half Hollow 
Hills Library in November!   

  
Thank you to the library 

administration for including our 
students in the exhibition. 

  

 

  

 

 


